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Announcements for Tuesday, February 21, 2023

Calling all Photographers! There will be a photo club meeting in Room N148 after
school TODAY! All members are encouraged to attend!

Our BTHS Counselors will be hosting a Career Fair in the courtyard during all lunch
periods next Monday, February 27™. Plan to visit the tables and speak with a Rep
about your future careers!

Juniors! The March 28" in-school ACT is right around the corner. Information
about the test and your room assignment will be given to you by your ELA teacher
this week. If you do not have an ELA class on campus, please stop by Mrs.
Richards’ desk in Guidance to pick-up your test information.

Applications for New NHS Members are now available! You can pick one up in the
Main Guidance Office with Ms. Richards or see Ms. Fliess with questions in Room
N202.

Matilda the Musical opening night is this Thursday and performances run through
Sunday. Inspired by Ronald Dahl’s Beloved book, Matilda is a captivating
masterpiece that revels in childhood innocence, imagination and friendship. Mark
your calendars and purchase your tickets today!! For ticket and showtimes look
for the QR code throughout the school and outside Mr. Billy’s Room 221.



